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NEW DATES FOR MIART AND MILANO ARTWEEK 
SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER 2020  
 
 
Milan, 6 March 2020 – The twenty-fifth edition of miart, the international exhibition of 
modern and contemporary art in Milan, originally scheduled from 17 to 19 April, will now 
take place from 11 to 13 September 2020 (VIP preview on 10 September). 
 
Milano ArtWeek will also be held during the same week, from 7 to 13 September. 
 
The decision to postpone both events has been made in the interest of the health of 
visitors and exhibitors, in light of the spread of Covid-19.  
 
Over the last two weeks, miart and Milano ArtWeek have been working intensely 
together with all stakeholders in order to re-schedule events around the city and 
guarantee the all-round quality of the fair.  
 
The new dates are an occasion for miart and Milano ArtWeek to be one of the first 
events of the new artistic and cultural season  
 
All updates will be available online on the website www.miart.it/en  
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